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Comments :
Greetings from East River, I would like to express my opinion on the EV charging stations. I
don’t own an Electric vehicle, and given my age and financial status, don’t plan to purchase
one anytime soon. But given the improbability of any Amtrak passenger spur coming through
SD, I think this is an important investment in the future. As far as I know, there is only the
Tesla station in Mitchell. EVs and hybrids are gradually becoming more popular, and the trend
will continue. Younger people who live in Hanson County would probably be the biggest
market, both for Electric cars and UTV’s. Also, the newer Electric Semi trucks will be more
likely to travel on the interstates through SD if these services were more available. Thanks for
your consideration.
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